
TO DOUGLAS

ONE WAY 
SECTION

CASTLE STREET ONE WAY SYSTEM
From 09:15 on 11th April 2022 the inner Castletown Road will

be one way from the southern side. 

Getting from Douglas to Inner Castletown

Southbound Route:

Northbound Route:

Getting to the Airport, Santon, Douglas, and Promenade 
from Inner Castletown 

Buses travelling South to Colby, Shore Road, Port Erin and Port St Mary will be diverted 

to include Castletown Square and run the loop route along School Hill, Ballalough, 

Farrants Way, Castle Street and Brewery Wharf and then continue south along the Bypass.

Northbound bus services will operate as normal and travel through Castle Street a one way direction. 

For more information contact us at: 01624 662525
Or visit our website: www.bus.im

/IOMTransport
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